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Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

Congratulations to everyone who entered items 
into the show, whether you won ribbons, 
certificates or just had your items on display, it is 
fantastic to see a small community putting on such 
a wonderful display to be enjoyed by many. 

Thank you to Mrs Healy, Mrs McGuiness and Miss 
Clark for taking the time out to set up the school 
students entries this year. 

 We have received our primary excursion itinerary 
today from Beckom. Each primary student will 
have a permission note and medical information 
form (today) to return to the school next week. 
This year we are well aware of the drought and its 
impact on our community. As such the school has 
decided to fund the cost of this years excursion.  
The  excursion is to a sports and recreation camp 
so when considering the health needs of your child 
please take into consideration the types of 

activities they will be 
involved in. 

 This week marks the 
official dates for the 
Children's Book Council 
of Australia Awards. This 
years theme is: Reading 
is My Secret Power. To 
celebrate, this Friday, 
we will be holding a book fair in the library and 
costume dress up day. Students can come dressed 
to the theme, or as their favourite book character.  
Parents are welcome to join us at 9:30am this 
Friday for a  costume parade followed by book fair 
in the Library 

Jason Hurley 
Principal 

Friday 23rd August 
Book Fair & parade 

 

The SRC are raising money to purchase sporting 

equipment for the school.  They are holding a Jelly 

Bean Guessing Competition as well as selling hot milo 

at recess every Wednesday. 



Weethalle Show 
We had lots of Vegie entries for the Weethalle Show.  A huge thank you to Miss Clark and and 

Mikayla Caldow who helped to get entries ready for judging early on 

Saturday morning.   

The Great Dodgem Challenge 



It Takes A Village 

Are you interested in learning First Aid for 
Babies? 

ITAV would like to host a workshop on First Aid for 
babies at our regular venue with Shannon Evans . 

Shannon is a Registered Nurse from West Wyalong 
hospital who will give a talk that lasts 60 – 90 mins. 

(depending on questions asked) 

The event cannot go ahead without a minimum of 5 
people and will be capped at 10. 

The dates/times are as follows: 

         28 August – Weethalle School at 10:30am 

         18 September at West Wyalong Local Aboriginal Land Council at 10:30am 

         25 September at Tallimba Hall at 10:30am 

Priority is given to local participants for each venue. 
  

Please R.S.V.P by 21 August for all venues on 69722795 or email 
itav@blandshire.nsw.gov.au 

 

We would like to invite you to visit The Splatter Gallery in West Wyalong 

for a parent/carer and child combined art class with Claire Cummings. This class 
will be primarily for toddler age and up, though you are welcome to join us if 

your child is under 2 yrs. Claire’s classes are popular and there are limited spaces 
available, so please R.S.V.P Bland Children’s Services on 69722795 or email 

itav@blandshire.com.au by Tuesday 1pm 20 August with numbers attending. 

 Time: 10:30am to 12:30ish pm. Class will start at 10:30am – if late, you will have 
to catch up so please don’t be late! 

 Place: The Splatter Gallery, Main Street West Wyalong. 

 Date: 21 August 2019 

 Cost: Free – it’s on ITAV 

   Kind regards, 
   Julie & Kate 
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